
ULSD Authorization Form 
for Customers and Carriers 

 
HWRT Oil Company, LLC and all of its company owned terminals has a quality 
assurance program in place to insure the delivery of on specification ULSD at our loading 
arm.  The ease of contaminating ULSD has been highly publicized, so HWRT has 
developed procedures to minimize the potential for our terminals to negatively effect the 
sulfur content of the product received from the pipeline. 
 
Included in our QA program is a daily sample of ULSD taken at the rack just before the 
load head.  These samples will be retained at the terminal for a minimum of 60 days.  In 
the event that an EPA test shows fuel sourced from an HWRT facility is out of ULSD 
specification, HWRT will work with our customers to demonstrate that the product left 
our load rack as on specification ULSD. 
 
While various sources can be referenced stating that dedicated trailers and/or drain dry 
procedures may be effective, neither HWRT nor its company owned terminals will 
provide carriers/customers with written guidelines for cleaning tanks prior to lifting 
ULSD.  It shall be the sole responsibility of our customers and carriers to develop their 
own guidelines, and employee/driver training for handling ULSD.  Please contact your 
sales representative to discuss any questions or concerns that you may have. 
 
Prior to being authorized to load ULSD at an HWRT facility, all customers and carriers 
must acknowledge that they have reviewed this document by signing below.  A copy 
signed copy will be kept in your permanent file. 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ____________________ ______ 
Name   Title   Company   Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


